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Addendum No. 2 
 

Request for Proposals (RFP) GCA-PR-24-579 
 

Scaling Adaptation Finance Through Banks and the 
Private Sector 
 
(Previous title: Unlocking Climate Finance through Banks) 
 
 
This addendum addresses and/or clarifies the following: 
 
Question and Answer 

 

Question 1: Could you please let us know if it would be possible to extend the deadline of submission 

of proposals? 

  

Our concern is that currently there is only one week between the deadline for submission of 

clarifications and the submission of the proposal. Considering that GCA would take a few days to 

respond to all questions, that would leave us with little to no time to review and make the necessary 

adjustments in the proposal, or to return with further requests for clarification. 

 

Response 1: While there is a week between the deadlines, we respond to clarification questions on a 

rolling basis and encourage firms to not wait until the deadline to submit clarifications. We will also 

submit the responses as soon as possible, allowing for as much time as possible to address the 

clarifications. To avoid tight deadlines please submit clarifications as they arise. 

 
 
 
 

All other requirements regarding the Request for Proposal remain the same. 


